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Christine Piersall joined peer tax professionals at the 73rd Annual Virginia Conference on Federal 

Taxation, where she provided a review of the planning opportunities and the rules for Required 

Minimum Distributions from IRA Retirement accounts after the SECURE Act of 2019 and review of the 

recently released IRS regulations interpreting the rules in the SECURE Act. Click here for more 

information.
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